
Serve Safe 
Safe Food Handling 

Class will be offered 
*Wednesday, June 11 at
M-22/library, 10 am - 3p
*Thursday, June 12 at
Traverse City building
Classroom, 9a - 2p

The classes are open to staff and community 
members who are planning on cooking or 

helping in GTB kitchens in the coming year. 
You only need to attend one session, and you 

will receive certification upon completion. 

Pre-registration is requested 

For more information: 

Please email, cindimcteacher@gmail.com  

Melissa Alberts, melissa.alberts@gtb-nsn.gov, 
231.534.7765
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